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STANTON MAYOR CAROL WARREN ENDORSES QUIRK-SILVA FOR 
RE-ELECTION  

 
 
FULLERTON, CA—65th Assembly District Assemblywoman Sharon Quirk-Silva today 
announced receiving the endorsement of Stanton Mayor Carol Warren for her 2018 re-
election campaign. 
 
“We are fortunate to have Sharon represent the City of Stanton in Sacramento,” said 
Mayor Warren. “She is involved in our community, understands our issues and delivers 
results that improve the quality of life for our residents and businesses.” 
 
Quirk-Silva spent over 20 years teaching in the Fullerton School District prior to being 
elected to the Assembly in 2016. She is the former Mayor of Fullerton and served in the 
Assembly from 2012-2014. 
 
The 65th Assembly District includes Buena Park, Cypress, Fullerton, La Palma, Stanton 
and most of West Anaheim. 
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